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City invites St. Norbert residents to attend an information 
session about the Pembina Highway speed limit review 

  
Winnipeg, MB – The City is asking residents in the St. Norbert area to attend an 
information session on Thursday, November 30, 2017 on the Pembina Highway speed 
limit review south of the La Salle River Bridge. A presentation about the speed limit 
review process and results will be provided, followed by a question and answer period.  
 
Pembina Highway south of the La Salle River Bridge underwent a speed limit review in 
2017. The City is recommending increasing the 60km/h zone to a 70 km/h zone, subject 
to public consultation and approval by the Standing Policy Committee on Infrastructure 
Renewal and Public Works (SPC-IRPW). If SPC-IRPW approves the public service’s 
recommendation, the City would then apply to the Provincial Highway Traffic Board to 
change the speed limit on this section of Pembina Highway.  
 
Date: Thursday, November 30, 2017 
Time: 6 p.m. – 8 p.m. 
Location: St. Norbert Community Centre, 3450 Pembina Hwy  
Format: Presentation at 6:15 p.m. followed by question and answer period. 
 
More information 
For more information or to complete a survey (available from November 16, 2017 to 
December 7, 2017), please visit winnipeg.ca/Pembinaspeedlimit 
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Media inquiries should be directed to the City of Winnipeg Media Inquiry Line at 204-

986-6000 or via email at City-MediaInquiry@winnipeg.ca.  
 

Follow us on Facebook:  facebook.com/cityofwinnipeg 
 

Follow us on Twitter:  twitter.com/cityofwinnipeg 
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